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BINTULU PORT AUTHORITY 

PORT NOTICE 
 

BINTULU PORT NOTICE 

No. 4 of 2023 

Date: 2 March 2023 

 

To: Shipping Community 

 

Applicable to:  This notice is brought to the attention of and not limited to ship 

manager/owner, agent, master and officer, crew of ships, terminal 

operator and port operator.  

 

NOTICE TO ROAD CLOSURE FOR LIFTING WORK OF PIPELINE GANTRY STRUCTURE   

 

1.  TAKE NOTE that the above campaign will commence work on 4 March 

2023 from 0800 – 1700 hours.  

 

2. Road closure layout as below: 
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3. Therefore all road users are advice to keep clear the area of point 1 and 

point 2 for lifting work.  

 

4. Signalman will be assigned at point 1, point 2 and point 3 for traffic 

control. 

 

5. Bintulu Port Authority has the right to stop this activity without any prior 

notice due to safety reason and to protect the port operation. 

 

6.  For any other further queries, please call Mr. Eric Tan Hui Soon                         

(086-251150, extension 6251). 

 

 

  

Above notice is enforced with immediate effect until further notice.  

 

Bintulu Port Authority 


